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7 December 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: God and the Almighty Big Bang 
 
The Religious Education Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 8 pupils. 
 
This trip will give the students the opportunity to explore the relationship between Religion and 
Science through a carousel of activities in Salisbury Cathedral.  Speakers include Professor Meric 
Srokosz and Dr Lesley Southerden who will provide interactive sessions on their research as 
Christians in science.  Physics students from Southampton University with ‘Accelerate!’ will provide 
an exciting science show about particle physics and there will also be a chance for students to pose 
questions to a panel discussing matters of science and faith. 
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
Wednesday 
13th 
January 
 
 
 
 

 
Salisbury 
Cathedral 

 
£7 

 
- After the BWS 
Cathedral Service 
students will stay at the 
Cathedral to be 
registered. 
- Students will have 
lunch as normal at 
school. 
- Students will meet in 
the courtyard at 12.50 
after lunch to be 
registered before 
returning to the 
Cathedral. 
 

 
The trip will 
be during 
the normal 
hours of 
the school 
day. 

 
A pen and 
notepad 

Deadline for payment: Friday 8th January 2016 

PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com.  The option to pay will be available from this evening.  If 
you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are only needed for online 
account set up). 

No pupil will be barred from the trip on account of non-payment, but if total payments do not cover 
the cost of the trip then regrettably it will have to be cancelled.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Natalie Steer 
Religious Education Department 
nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
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